
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
High Street, Penrith NSW 2750 

Tel: (02) 4721 2158 
Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
Occasionally the students at Penrith Public School watch movies and documentaries to complement and 
support the curriculum and topics being studied. Some movies are rated PG, for Parental Guidance 
advised. We require parental permission to show these to the students. Please be advised that anything 
shown with a PG rating is shown at the teacher’s discretion, and is assessed for suitability before students 
view it. 

 
Please fill out the note and return to your child’s teacher promptly. 

 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school on 4721 2158. 

Warm Regards, 

Chantal Beltran 
Principal 

 
 
 

Please circle one 
 
 

I do / do not give permission for my child,    
 

class to view PG rated movies at school. 
 

I understand that the movie selected is at the teacher’s discretion and is assessed for suitability to topics 

studied and curriculum prior to being shown. 

 
NAME:    

 

SIGNED:   
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